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PTA Meetings via 

Zoom at 6:30pm 

12/2/2020 

1/1/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Important Dates for the Month  

11/2-22 - Face Mask Fundraiser (Nightmare Graphics)  

11/22-25th - Parent/Teacher Conferences 

11/23-24 - Half Days 

11/25-27 - SCHOOLS CLOSED 

11/30 - Chipotle Restaurant Night Dobbin 4p-8pm 

Schools to Remain in Virtual Learning 
Please note the Howard County School Board this week 

elected to keep students in virtual learning through at least 

mid-April 2021 

Winter Fun Bags 

LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER FOR THE FREE WINTER FUN 

BAGS!!  The PTA will be preparing “Winter Fun Bags” for 

our THES students to provide a little extra pick-me-up 

during the virtual school struggles. Please note these bags 

are no cost to parents. Our goal is to have the Winter Fun 

Bags available for parents/guardians to pick up by mid-

December.  In order to ensure that we are making enough 

Winter Fun Bags and also using all of our available 

resources to maximize the contents of the bags, we are 

asking all parents/guardians of THES students to let us 

know in advance if they would like us to prepare a Winter 

Fun Bag for their student.  Please send an email 

to thesptawinterfunbag@gmail.com by no later than 

November 20, 2020, if you would like the PTA to prepare a 

Winter Fun Bag for your student. 

 

mailto:thesptawinterfunbag@gmail.com


How You can Help the PTA 

One of the best ways you can help the PTA this year is to 

simply become a member. Memberships provide the PTA 

with crucial funding, and it also shows us the members of 

our school community care about the mission of the PTA. 

Becoming a PTA member doesn't commit you to attending 

meetings or volunteering (though you are welcome to 

both.) Memberships can be purchased online 

at https://thes.new.memberhub.store/store 

You can also Support THES every time you shop through 

Amazon Smile. Go to smile.amazon.com and search 

Thunder Hill PTA. Or use code: 23-7111265 

 

Facebook Like 

Please follow us on our Facebook page for important 

announcements and updates.  

https://www.facebook.com/thunderhillpta 

 

Masks for Sale 

We are now live with the fundraising 

masks.  Nightmare Graphics is doing our masks. 2 

sizes, youth, and adult. 

Please keep a few things in mind when ordering: 

• This store will close on November 22nd.  No 

orders will be accepted after this date! 

• All orders will be processed AFTER the store 

has closed on November 22nd. 

• When orders are completed you will be 

notified by email with pick up information. 

All orders are custom, so there are NO REFUNDS, 

RETURNS, OR EXCHANGES! 

https://thunderhillmask.itemorder.com/sale 

 
  

https://thes.new.memberhub.store/store
https://www.facebook.com/thunderhillpta
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  Staff Appreciation 

We thank all our teachers and our staff 

for the extra-ordinary work they are 

doing during these difficult times. 

These teachers/staff won our PTA 

membership drawing. Thank you for 

your participation! 

 

 

 

 



 


